
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
As part of the B.L.A.D.E. (Beginners Learning Alternative Designs for Energy) club your son / daughter is participating 
in, we will begin on-site work for our project to install solar-powered lighting at the picnic table pavilion in Bull Branch 
park, Taylor. 
 
Every Wednesday afterschool, your son / daughter will be transported by Taylor ISD van to Bull Branch park to work on 
the project.  The van will depart Legacy HS around 3:55 pm on Wednesdays and arrive at the park about 10 minutes later. 
 

There may be no transportation 
back to Legacy afterwards.  
You will need to arrange 
pickup of your child from the 
site location.  Project work 
ends around 5:30 pm on 
Wednesdays. 
 
Directions to the site: 
 

1. From Legacy, head 
north on Main Street (right 
turn). 

2. Turn left at the traffic 
lights for Lake 
Drive.  There's a Walgreens 
and Sonic at the traffic 
lights. 

3. Pass the tennis 
courts.  Turn right on Davis 
street at the four-way stop 
sign. 

4. You'll drive through a 
neighborhood and then see 
the park and softball 
field.  Turn left on N. Lynn. 

5. You'll see us at the 
pavilion! 
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